
Patagonia Foods is recalling their 30 lb frozen IQF Blackberries folliwng a positive test for Hepatitis 
A. The affected lot number is 20422. No other lots are affected by this recall. At this time there are 
have been no illnesses reported in connection with these products. 

Once again, Midwest Foods is NOT associated with these recall. 
If you have any questions or concerns please reach out to your Business Development Associate 

or call Customer Service at 773.927.8870.  
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